
Plainfield Conservation Commission  
Meeting Minutes June 19, 2013  

 
Present: Kate Harper, Sarah Albert, Becky Buchanan, Julie Hackbarth 
 
Absent: Jan Waterman & Charlie Cogbill 
 
End of Fiscal Year:  The budget for fiscal year 2012-2013 is $250.  Sarah reported that $115.34 has been spent so 
far and another $50 will go to AVCC for membership.  This leaves about $85 unspent which will be returned to the 
general fund.    
 
Minutes: Minutes from the May meeting were approved.  
 
Town Plan: Another hearing will take place on July 2. Is Jan attending? 
 
AVCC Tiny Grant – An application was submitted on June 15, 2013 for a “tiny” grant for estimating and planning 
for a trail project at the town forest.  We should expect to hear back in a few weeks.  
 
Google Earth Pro: - There was discussion about an email from AVCC as to whether we are interested in having 
access to this software through a license held by AVCC.  Kate will email AVCC to express our interest. 
 
Kiosk – Recreation Panel:  We reviewed a draft poster that Sarah put together for the Kiosk recreation panel.  
There was discussion about payment for the printing of the poster.  The question was raised as whether it is 
appropriate to use CC funds for this purpose.  It was decided not to use CC funds for this panel.  Sarah will 
communicate that to the Selectboard.  
 
Next meeting: July 17, 2013, 7:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
Julie Hackbarth 
for Jan Waterman, Secretary 
Plainfield Conservation Commission 


